
February 2, 2022

Re: YES ON HB 4006

I'm a patient and support my ND 

Dear House Health Care Committee,

My name is Marianne Wilke. I am a patient of a Naturopathic Doctor. I would like to share 
my experience working with this medical provider, and ask you to support HB4006.

I like seeing a ND because they give exceptional preventive medicine care. Both ND's I go to 
are scientific and have me do lab work and know what the labs mean. I have been healthy the
last 10 years and the health issues I do have are benefited with supplements and a healthy 
diet. The counseling I get helps me to stay on track and take better care of myself.

I would like my insurance to pay more for ND's because they put a lot of time into helping 
me be healthy. At present, even if the insurance does cover some of the charges, I pay most of 
them myself. 

I am asking you to please vote yes on HB4006 and ensure fair access to licensed Naturopathic 
Doctors.

Sincerely yours,

Marianne Wilke

mariposa75@gmail.com


